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DATE: December 13, 1999
TO: Blanca S. Bayo, Director, Division of Records & Reporting
FROM: Kay E. Flynn, Chief of Records, Division of Records & Reporting |

RE: Docket No. 991855-EI - Request by Florida Power & Light Company for extension of
confidential classification granted in Order No. PSC-98-0931-CFO-EI

Docket No. 991855-EI was opened by Records and Reporting on December 7 to address
Florida Power & Light Company’s “First Request for Extension of Confidential Classification of
Materials Provided in the Cost Allocation between FPL and FPL Services Audit, Audit Control
No. 97-223-4-1.” However, because this filing seeks extension of confidentiality granted by
Order No. PSC-98-0931-CFO-EI in Docket No. 980190-EI, Docket No. 980190-EI should have
been reopened to address the request for extension. Please close Docket 991855-EI and reopen
980190-EL

Document No. 14950-99 (the request) will be moved to Docket 980190-EI, and the
docket number on Confidential Document No. 14951-99 will be changed to 980190-EI.
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From: Kay Flynn

To: Denise Vandiver

Subject: fwd: FPL filing
===NOTE::=============l2/13/99:10 ;40am=
CC: Linda Williams, Sandy Moses

Denise, I believe Linda talked with you
last week about a filing from FPL that
requested extension of confidential
classification of documents concerned
with Audit Control No. 97-223-4-1.
While we did open a new docket to
address the request, this actually
needs to be filed in the original
docket that granted the request
(980190) . Since RAR opened the new
docket, I will ask that it be closed
and 980190 be reopened. Please let me
know if questions. Kay

Fwd=by:=Denise=Vandiv=12/13/99=10:43am=
Fwd to: Bob Freeman, Kay Flynn

OK with me
Fwd=by:=Kay=Flynn======================
Fwd to: Denise Vandiver

CC: Linda Williams
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Pleaae fvéa.c,L/

L 990/19 0O
R. Wade Litchfield, Esquire

Florida Power & Light Company WW M
700 Universe Boulevard W Prchuves’

Juno Beach, Florida 33408-0420

Re: Docket No. 991855-E|

Dear Mr. Litchfield:

This will acknowledge receipt of a first request for extension of confidential
classification of materals proviged in the cost allocation between Florida Power & Light
Company and FPL Services Audit, Audit Control No. 97-223-4-1, which was filed in this
office on December 7, 1999 and assigned the above-referenced docket number.
Appropriate staff membeérs will be advised.

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is
conducted, it deés not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative
hearing. Fopmore information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6078

or FAX (830) 413-6079.
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